
Town of Pleasant Valley 

Plan Commission Meeting 

January 13, 2022 

 

Attendees:  Dan Hanson, Doug Nelson, Dan Green, Jen Meyer, Chad Green, Darrell Christy, John Norby , 

Bill Pabich, Matt Michels 

Absent:  Frank Neibauer, Larry Natzke 

Matt Michels reviewed the SOAR results from last meeting.  The Vision Statement was discussed and 

revisions were suggested.  Matt will create a new statement for the commission’s review. 

The survey questions were reviewed and modified from the last survey.  A link will be sent to residents 

in the next newsletter. 

Next Meeting:  February 22 at 10am. 

 

 


